
 

 

 

23 May 2024 
 
Eureka Museum 
Thursday 4th July 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our science unit for the Summer term, we have arranged for all Year 3 pupils to visit Eureka 
Museum, Halifax on Thursday, 4th July 2024.  
 
Children will depart school via coach at approximately 9am and should arrive back at school for 3:15pm. 
The children will have the opportunity to have a tour around the museum, exploring a wide variety of 
interactive exhibits, and gain a further insight into what they have been learning in school. The museum 
will also be delivering a science show ‘The Energy Show’ which will link nicely to some work we will be 
doing about energy, as part of our DT lessons.  
 
All children will be required to bring a packed lunch from home (no cans, glass bottles or sweets) however, 
should your child be entitled to benefit related free school meals, you will have the option to order a free 
school packed lunch. School packed lunches consist of a cheese sandwich, a small vegan roll, a piece of fruit 
and a piece of chocolate crunch. All pupils will be required to bring a water bottle. 
 
To ensure that the trip can go ahead, we are requesting a contribution of £19.50, which includes entrance 
fees, the science show, and transport costs. Payments can be made online via ParentPay. 
 

Please click here to consent to your child attending the visit and to confirm their lunch arrangements for 
the day. Please note, payments & lunch options must be made no later than Friday 21st June. 
Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough contributions, we may be required to cancel the visit.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
Miss Briggs and Mrs Teather  
Year 3 Class Teachers  
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSchdQEMo-j1g7rKY6FJRN2o6gFhovTO37HqQhe9vjlyLKkXzA/viewform?usp=sf_link

